
 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

It’s been lovely seeing all the amazing work you have been doing. 

Here is some information about the work for my groups this week.  

Handwriting  

Remember to use all the skills we practised in the group when it comes to 
completing your handwriting: placing of the letters on the line, finger spacing, start 
and finish points of the tall, long and short letters. 

If you are unable to print off the sheets, please just complete it on lined paper. 

Phonics 

The activity is fairly straightforward using the sounds we have already learnt.  

Please also keep using Teach Your Monster to Read, I see some of you are flying 
through it so well done!  

There are also the Ruth Miskin Read, Write Inc phonics videos available daily on 
YouTube which follow a very similar format to our daily lessons. 

Finally, remember, just because I can’t see you every, day doesn’t mean I’m not 
thinking about you all and how amazingly brave you all are. 

It’s a very strange and sometimes scary time for us all, and I couldn’t be prouder of 
how you are all handling it. 

Be kind to your grown-ups and keep up the good work 

From Mrs Goodyear  

 

 

 


